LIVING LETTERS PRISON MINISTRY

Please Pray For

The Kersh Family

"But when he saw the multitudes, he was moved with compassion on them, because they fainted, and were scattered abroad, as sheep having no shepherd."

Matthew 9:36

Dear Saints & Faithful Brethren,

I hope this letter finds you doing well; much has transpired since our last letter. In February, I came down with the flu which was one of the worst cases of flu that I think I've ever had. It took me several weeks to bounce back from that. Towards the end of February, I had the privilege of going to a Missions Revival in NC. It was a much-needed blessing and time of refreshing and refiring for me.

In March, we had a Missions Conference at my home church that I was able to be a part of. I thank the Lord for these meetings. I don't get to go to as many of them as I used to. Also in March, we had our first Revival of the year at Livesay Corrections with Gulf Coast Prison Ministry. It was a blessing, as always, to be able to partner with the men in this ministry. The meeting went great with good attendance each night. At the first service we had a young man named Anthony come down to the altar and get saved. Please pray for him as he continues to grow in the Lord.

In the past few days, I was able to go to a prison in North Carolina for volunteer training. I am looking forward to being able to go into that prison more this year as the Lord opens the door. In the coming weeks we will be holding another revival meeting. Please pray for the Lord to work in those services as the Word of God is preached.

I would also ask that you pray for some men who have been working with Living Letters Prison Ministry. They have been a tremendous blessing and help to me and several of them are praying about what the Lord would have them to do concerning full-time prison ministry work. Jesus said, "The harvest truly is plenteous, but the labourers are few; Pray ye the Lord of the harvest, that He will send forth labourers into His harvest." (Matt.9:37-38)

On the home front, I ask that you pray for my son. He fractured his hand at work the other day. Please pray that the Lord would help him and heal him in a timely manner. Please also pray for my daughter as she is in the last few weeks of her junior year of high school.

As always, I want to thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving and for your prayers for our family. If there is ever a time when you would like us to come by your church to give an update on the ministry or preach, please let us know; our contact information is on the left side of our prayer letter.

"Remembering them that are in bonds, as bound with them;" (Heb. 13:3)

Your Missionaries to the Prisons,

Jason Kersh Matt. 7:21

Jason Kersh and family Matthew 7:21 Living Letters Prison Ministry 2 Corinthians 3:2

SENDING CHURCH

Pastor Dr. Greg Little 462 Brickhouse Rd Gaffney, SC 29340 (864) 902-0311 pastor@psalm118.org



HOME ADDRESS

Jason & Brandi Kersh 420 Iron Bridge Road Cowpens, SC 29330 Email: jpkersh@chesnet.net Cell: (864) 384-7266

MISSIONARIES TO:

The South & North Carolina Department of Corrections

MISSION BOARD

Fundamental Baptist Home Missions P.O. BOX 1510 Bessemer City, NC 28016 Phone: (704) 629-4176

